
My name is Steven Winkler and I live in Sandy, Oregon.  Recently I submitted a 
comment on my thoughts on redistricting.  I most definitely want to amend it to the 
following: 

 

 

House District map C, as presently constituted, splits the city of Sandy into two 
districts.  Such a split has the unfortunate effect of curtailing valuable services from both 
Sandy along with the  mountain communities extending from Brightwood to Govt.. 
Camp.  The ideal solution to this map would be to remove Mosier and the Dales in 
Wasco County, and thereby restoring Sandy entirely back into a new HD 52. 

 

Thanks for your attention. 

 

Steve Winkler 

 


